SPEED POST

No. U. 12012/127/2014-ME(P.11)
Government of India
Ministry of Health & Family Welfare
(Department of Health & Family Welfare)

Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi.

TO /
At Principal,

Hi-Tech Medical College & Hospital,
Near Hanuman Vatika, R.G.H. Campus,
Rourkela-769004, Distt.-Sundargarh,
Odisha.

Subject: Hi-Tech Medical Cellege & Hospital, Rourkela, Odisha — Renewal of
permission for the admission of 3™ batch of 100 MBBS students for the
academic year 2014-15 - Regarding.

Sir,

Reference MCI letter No. 34(41)(R-47)/2013-Med./53807 dated 28.01.2014 on

-the subject mentioned above, 1 am directed to convey the approval of the Central

Gevernment for renewal of permission for the admission of 3™ batch of 100 (one

hundred only) MBBS students for the academic year 2014-15 at Hi-Tech Medical

College & Hospital, Rourkela, Odisha affiliated to Sambzlpur University, Odisha. The

permission is, however. subject to the condition that admission process may be

completed as per the time schedule prescribed in the Regulations of Medical Council of

India. A copy of inspection report of 30™ & 31™ December, 2013 is enclosed herewith.

Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this lctter,
Yours faithfully,

|
AalUuly

(Manoj Kumar Jha)
Under Secretary to the Government of ladia
Tel: 011-23061342.
Encl: As above.
Copy 1o :
1. The Secretary, Medical Council of India, Pocket-14. Sector-8, Dwarka, New
Delhi-11077
2. The Secretary, Medical Fducation Department, Govt. of Odisha,
Bhubaneswar, Odisha.
3. The Registrar, Sambalpur University, Sambalpur, Odisha.
4. ADG(ME), Dte.GHS, Nirman Bhavan, New Delhi

P

A fulhy
(Manoj Kumar Jha)
Under Secretary to the Government of India
Tel: 011-230612342




